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McGrILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.
Faculty of Arts,

Office of the Dean.

March 16, 1920.

Dr. P.D. Adams,

Acting Principal.

Dear Mr. Acting Principal,

I received your communication with enclosures 

regarding Miss Jacqueline M. Norton, who is applying for a 

position, presumably at the Royal Victoria College,(and is

described by Sir John Kennedy as a teacher of much experience 

and high ability)and who is thoroughly qualified to give

It is obvious thatinstruction in History and English, 

until credentials are submitted which would give an idea of

Miss Horton’s attainments and experience it would be unwise

I have accordingly written to 

Sir John Kennedy asking that they be sent to me and have at 

the same time returned Miss Horton’s letter.

With kind regards,

to consider her claims.

Yours very truly,

(?C, - A
Dean


